

Wednesday, June 17, 2009

A Night at the Theater

It's our June event, the only social of the year.

The evening begins at Massimo's Restaurant, 1604 Locust Street

For lovely Wines and Dessert – 6:30 pm – 7:25 pm

Then, rush across the street for an evening at Diablo Center for the Arts at 7:30 pm

"Cabaret"

New York Times calls it a "Stunning Musical" Great songs, killer dancing...still the sexiest musical of the American theatre!

only \$55 per person

President's Message

This certainly has been an interesting year. It began with political uncertainty and the markets in turmoil. Things have calmed down a bit, but I think a lot of our clients are still shell shocked.

Our final regular meeting of the year featured Myron Greenburg. His presentation on advanced estate planning techniques was informative and the handout will be a good resource. Congratulations to Rob Silverman on providing a great lineup of speakers. I have no doubt that Rob will be a terrific president.

The board has scheduled a summer planning meeting for the 2009-2010 year. The primary purpose of the meeting is to discuss speakers and topics. If you have a speaker to recommend or a topic that you would like covered, please contact Valerie Neale.

I hope you will join us on June 17th to celebrate the end of the 2008-2009 year. We will begin the evening at Massimo's and then attend "Cabaret" across the street at Center Rep. It sounds like a good time and the perfect event for inviting friends and spouses.

I have thoroughly enjoyed serving as president this year. It gave me the opportunity to meet more members and to work with a terrific board. Thank you to the board members and especially to Bonni for their contributions. Enjoy your summer and I will see you in September.

- Lynn Gardner